
April 20th, 1933

Mr. G. Cartwright, 
Batterwood House, 
neqr Port Hope, 
Ontario.

Dear Mr. Cartwright,

I was unsuccessful yesterday in 
reaching yen to ask you to let me have a copy of 
Sir Arthur Salter’s lecture for the editor of the 
MeGILL HEWS. He is particularly anxious to have 
it appear in the next issue. This is a quarterly, 
as you probably know, published by the MdGill Graduates 
Society.

I do hope it is not too late to
get this copy.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal


